Answers to Tammy Shelley’s newsletter questions. She is from Triangle Press.

1) Your bid is asking for a press proof. We will be printing you a hard copy proof from our EPSON Stylus Pro
9900, which is a large format printer. Would this be acceptable for your hard copy proof?

2) Our plant is not certified to print the actual FCS symbol on your newsletter. However; we are quoting your
newsletter on FCS certified stock. Would this be ok or do you need the logo printed on the newsletter?

3) Clear tabs are no longer permitted by USPS for mailing. Instead we will be quoting a translucent wafer seal
for your newsletter. | will see that you see a sample. Would this be ok?

1. Yes, this would be acceptable for a hard copy proof.

2. We need the FCS symbol printed on the newsletter.

3. Yes.



